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Description automatically generated]Hello Panther Families, 
 
We are excited to introduce you to our new parent portal through Sapphire. The portal will give you access to your student's grades, attendance, and other information you may need to track your child's progress. Sapphire is replacing Focus as our Student Information System.
 
To get started we suggest you review this short video: https://www.bloomsd.org/cms/lib/PA01000125/Centricity/Domain/893/Sapphire Parent Portal Account.wmv
 
Or use the QR Code to view the video  [image: A qr code on a white background
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You can use this link to start the registration process after reviewing the video:  https://pablg-sapphire.k12system.com/CommunityWebPortal

Or use the QR Code to go to the website [image: A qr code on a white background
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If prompted the Passcode is Panthers.
 
If you are having issues with the registration process, please contact: basdnotify@bloomsd.k12.pa.us
 
Include your name, and the names of your child(ren).
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